The East Staffordshire Borough Council Local Plan (Planning for Change) was adopted on the 15%
October 2015. Since the adoption of the Local Plan, the National Planning Policy Framework was
revised on 24 July 2018 and 19 February 2019. On 23 May 2019, the Secretary of State for Housing,
Communities and Local Government issued a Written Ministerial Statement to remove NPPF209a
(relating to on-shore oil and gas development) from the revised National Planning Policy Framework
following a legal judgement.

NPPF33 requires Local Plan reviews to be completed no later than five years from the adoption date
of a plan, and should take into account changing circumstances affecting the area, or any relevant
changes in national policy. NPPF31 states that the review of all policies should be underpinned by
relevant and up-to-date evidence.

The following table sets out an NPPF compliance/checklist against the Local Plan policies to help
inform the Council’s decision on whether to prepare a new local plan. The table includes a short
justification sentence to explain how each policy complies (or does not comply) with the NPPF.

The following colour coding has been added:

e Green — The policy is compliant with the current NPPF.

e Amber — A review of the evidence base is advised but an update to the policy is not currently
essential.

e Red - The policy is not compliant with the current NPPF.
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